
 

 

15 September 2020 

Special Dividend Announcement 

 

Ava Risk Group Limited (ASX:AVA) is pleased to announce a Special Dividend.  Shareholders as at the Record 
Date of 24 September 2020 will receive an unfranked dividend of $0.01 per share, paid on 23 October 2020. 

 

This announcement is approved for release by the AVA Board of Directors. 

 

- ENDS - 

 

 

About the Ava Group 

The Ava Group is a market leader in the provision of risk management services and technologies, trusted by some of 
the most risk conscious commercial, industrial, military and government clients in the world. 

The Group features a range of complementary solutions including Future Fibre Technologies (FFT) for intrusion 
detection for perimeters, pipelines and data networks, BQT Solutions (BQT) for biometric and card access control as 
well as AVA Global for secure international logistics and storage of high value assets.  

Through decades of innovation, the Ava Group continues to build upon a comprehensive portfolio of premium 
services and technologies for the most complex and demanding markets. 

Contact 

For more information on this announcement please contact Leigh David, CFO leigh.davis@theavagroup.com 
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